
 

 

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter  

19th July 2019 

Parent Questionnaires 

Some of the parent questionnaires sent home last week 

have started to come back into school. 

In September we will collate all of the responses and 

get back to you with any changes made as a result. 

However, before then we would like to address one of 

the issues raised before the start of the new academic 

year. It has been mentioned that some parents are un-

happy with sweets and chocolate being given out at 

birthdays. This is not school policy or an expectation 

but more the individual choice of parents to send these 

in. We understand the concerns raised and from            

September  will discourage the sending in of sweets at 

birthdays. If they are sent into school, we will continue 

to encourage that children  take them home to gain 

parents’ permission rather than eat them at school.  

Stars of the Week 

3C Yahia 

3P Zac 

4C Tai 

4L Harry 

WN Karl 

5S Elizabeth 

5T Lily B 

6G TBC 

6S Freddie 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 22nd July-Guitar concert (parents invited) 

Tuesday 23rd July-Parents’ annual report drop-in evening 

Wednesday 24th July-9.30am Y6 Leavers’ assembly and Y6 

prize giving (Y6 parents and carers welcome) 

Friday 26th July-  School finishes for Summer 

2019-20 

Tuesday 3rd September: Back to school  

You will have also received a yearly planner for next year 

in your child’s bag tonight. 

Assemblies 

This morning saw the final class assembly of the year which 

was led by 4L. 

They kept a very tired audience entertained with their 

interesting facts all about animals and the recounts of their 

recent trip to Canon Hall Farm. 

Robinwood 

Our year six children had a fabulous time at Robinwood 

this week! 

They all joined in the activities with bravery and            

enthusiasm, thoroughly enjoying the experience. 

As always, the behaved superbly, making all the staff who 

accompanied them very proud. 

The Robinwood trip for year 5  (next year’s Y6) has been 

provisionally booked for 13th-15th July 2020, letter will 

be going home next week. 

And don’t forget the deadline to pay the deposit for the 

Y5 residential at Winmarleigh Hall is next Friday. 

Year 6 Disco 

Thank you to the year 6 parents who organised a fantastic  

disco for the year 6 leavers last week. You should have 

received an email today with a link allowing you to access 

photos taken during the disco. 


